
15.2.20 

 

Masters Committee 

There was a meeting on the Masters Committee on 15th February 2020, but unfortunately no 

minutes are available from this meeting. The officer has now left the region, and in the 

current circumstances, it seems inappropriate to ask the Manager to write them, particularly 

as most issues have been overtaken by events.  

Having spoken with Gerry Metcalf, who is the Board Representative on that committee, she 

has reported that the following issues were discussed: 

The new Manager, Louise Mackie, introduced herself to the group 

The Regional Training day taking place later in the month 

Arrangements for the Masters Championships planned for 27th September 

How entries should be managed. Gerry suggested that they committee explore the possibility of 

using a similar entry system as is used for regional swimming championships  

Whether the region should run a long course masters meet. 
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